STAFFORD FOLK DANCE CLUB NEWS LETTER MAY 2022               
Good Morning/Afternoon or Evening.

Hoping that this newsletter finds you all well as we are all looking forward to at last, a year of Uninterrupted Dance.

One important notice is there will not be a Dance on Thursday 2nd June 2022
Here are some News Items and Some Dates for your Diary.

This year we were delighted to finally hold an AGM as due to Covid-19 for 2 years this had not been possible.

Following our AGM which was held at Walton Village Hall May 19th 2022, we are delighted to announce the following officers and committee members were duly elected.

Chairman: Prue Bradley

Treasurer: Linda Flint

Secretary: Glynis Woodward.

Committee 

Leslie Fogg               

Dorothy Seedhouse 

Julie Morrison           

Colin Woodward
Liz Hope – Music Worksop liaison/rep      
The Full copy of the AGM will be filed in the secretary’s file and other than band nights this file will be available for you to read.

OTHER NEWS:
Stan Hope has been made an honorary member of our club. Stan has served the club for 69 years.

As many of you know Stan is a much treasured and loved member of our club. Congratulations Stan.

Dates For Your Diary.

Thursday June 9th Will be a mixed callers night, to give our aspiring new callers the opportunity to call one or two dances, without the stress of calling for a whole evening.

There will be more experienced callers joining them.

Please come along and give them your support.

We have recently lost so many of our regular callers; we need some new ones to step into their shoes. The opportunity to practice is essential if they are to become our callers of the future.

Indeed if you would like to have a go please see Vicky Baker who will be running the evening. 
The last session this year will be 21st July 2022 – This will be a Band night and a pool supper.

The club will reopen on 8th September 2022 at 8.00pm.

Our club will celebrate our 70 years anniversary this year. We will be holding a celebration dance later in the year dates and details will follow.

Belated sad news – one of our Accordion players Alan Grant passed away suddenly last Tuesday 17th May.  We have not heard about funeral arrangements yet.
